
The Vic Kubu Long Blue Line Scholarship, which is presented in memory of Coach
Vic Kubu, will be given in the amount of $4,000 per year for a period of four years if
one student is selected. The total amount of money awarded to the student(s) over

their four-year college experience will be a maximum of $16,000. 

VIC KUBU

LONG BLUE LINE SCHOLARSHIP

ELIGIBILITY CRITERIA

Student must be a Senior in good standing at MHS.
Student must have completed a total of 3 seasons with the same athletic team,
including their Senior season.
Student must have represented Manasquan Athletics with pride & honor and
demonstrate to the committee why they are deserving of the Long Blue Line
Scholarship.

A letter answering the following questions:
         - Why do you feel you are deserving of the LBL scholarship?
         - What are your future educational plans?
         - What impact will winning this scholarship have on your college choice decision?

A letter of recommendation from his/her appropriate coach or coaches.
A transcript of academic work completed
A resume of sports participated in at MHS and community involvement.
Acceptance letter to a four-year college and a commitment to attend that school.

All applications must be submitted
to Mrs. Price in the Guidance Office 

by 2:30pm on TUESDAY, APRIL 15, 2025

APPLICATIONS MUST INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING

Anyone interested in making donations to the scholarship fund may do so 
by sending checks payable to “Long Blue Line Scholarship” to:

The Long Blue Line
P.O. Box 616

Manasquan, NJ  08736


